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The
Commissioners of the
Nunavut Planning Commission

Invite You to Attend a Presentation on the
Nunavut Land Use Plan

January 30, 2008
9:00 am to 12:00 pm
Chairman Room, Westin Bayshore Resort & Marina
Vancouver, BC

The Nunavut Planning Commission is launching a new land use planning process for
Nunavut. The resulting Nunavut Land Use Plan will guide and direct resource use and
development within the Nunavut Settlement Area.

The Commission will present the Broad Land Use Planning Policies, Objectives and Goals
developed for the Nunavut Settlement Area in conjunction with Government and Nunavut
Tunngavik Incorporated; discuss the Nunavut Land Use Plan Development Process, and the
role the mining industry can play in plan development. This will be followed by discussions
with industry representatives to identify and scope out mineral exploration and development
related issues to be considered during plan development.

This presentation will be of interest to industry representatives active in Nunavut.

The Commissioners of the Nunavut Planning Commission and senior staff will be present at
this session and look forward to hearing from mineral exploration and development
representatives working in Nunavut.

For information please contact Adrian Boyd, Director of Policy,
Nunavut Planning Commission
Phone: 867-873-2613; email: aboyd@npc.nunavut.ca

Space is Limited!

*Please RSVP providing name and contact information to
Heidi Wiebe by December 12™, 2007

at hwiebe@npc.nunavut.ca or at (867) 983-4631
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